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Hainford Newsletter 
 
Whole-School Transition Morning – Thursday 30th June 
We would like to wish all of our year 6s good luck for their upcoming transition days to high school during the 
end of this week. They have already had a visit from High School teachers and pupils and are very excited 
about the coming days. Enjoy. 
While the year 6s are out, we will be running our own transition morning where all pupils will have the 
opportunity to experience a taste of school life as it will be in September. Current year 1s and 3s will spend the 
morning in their new classroom for next year, with their new class teacher and classmates. At the same time, 
our current year 2s,4s and 5s will be able to experience the different responsibilities and opportunities that 
they will have next year.  
Hainford will also be welcoming many of our new reception pupils to the school for the first time. They will 
also have the opportunity to meet their new class teacher and get their first experience of life at Hainford 
Primary School.  

 

Staffing update 
After a rigorous recruitment process, I am delighted to announce that we have appointed Miss L Gower as the 
new class one teacher from September. Miss Gower will be attending this Thursday’s transition morning so 
families and children will be able to welcome her to Hainford Primary School. 
  

 
 
 
 

The ‘Value for Life’ the start of this half-term is Justice 
A Christian Perspective on Justice:  
The justice revealed in the Bible is always seen in the context of love. It includes the call to take responsibility for 
one another, especially the poor and oppressed, and to see that no-one is excluded from the essentials of life  
(Values for Life). 

As a school community, we will be exploring how children are made aware of issues of global justice 
and how we can help. Linked to one of our core values of responsibility, we will be looking at how we 
can further develop a sense of responsibility towards neighbours near and far. We will also think about 
how our school creates an inclusive community and how we can show compassion and help towards 
those who have made mistakes. 

Hainford VC Primary School 
Hope, Compassion & Responsibility 
Newton Road 
Hainford 
Norwich   
NR10 3BQ 
Head of School: Mr Paul Cross 
Telephone: 01603 898359 
Email: office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk 

Web: www.harnserfed.co.uk 
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Let’s Celebrate! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I’d also like to say congratulations to all of the footballers, swimmers and Rainbows who brought in a wide range 
of medals, certificates and awards that they had been presented with from clubs outside of school. It’s fantastic 
to see so much success and engagement in clubs. Well done! 
 

Advertisements 
 

 
 
 

Friday 
24th June 

Star Award Values Award 
 

Class 1 
 

Scarlett – for being a great 
role model  

William – for being a fair and just 
friend 

Class 2 
 

Isobel – fantastic story 
writing 

Michael – for playing fairly at 
breaktimes and helping his friends do 
the same 

Class 3 
 

Isabella- great contributions 
in class and work on her 
multiplication tables 
 

Thea – for being a fair and just 
member of class 3 
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Alterations/Updates in blue 

 
Summer Term 

 
June 
28th City Sports (KS2 selected pupils only) at Sportspark (UEA) 
29th to 1st Aylsham High School Induction for yr6s 
30th Whole-school transition morning 
 
July 
7th Sports Day and Family Picnic 
13th Open Book Event 
19th Class 2 trip to Wroxham Barns 
22nd Final day with Leaver’s assembly at 9:00am at All Saints Church 
 

Autumn Term 2022 
September 
Fri 2nd INSET 
Monday 5th Assertive Mentoring  - An opportunity to meet will your child’s class teacher 
before the start of the school year. 
Tues 6th First day back for pupils  

 
Thank you for all of your support 


